
Chabert SR No. 202

Requests the Senate Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection and International
Affairs to study the feasibility of attracting an existing Major League Soccer franchise or
expansion team to locate in Louisiana.

Requires a written report to the Senate no later than February 1, 2014.


